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Our next Knights AND Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
held at 7 p.m. on August 19th, 2021. 
 

  

 

 

 

30th Annual Golf Tournament 

Set for August 13th  

The 30th annual Knights of Columbus 

golf classic is set for Friday, August 

13th at the Warrenton Golf Course. We 

can use all the help we can muster! 

We have a full house of players but we can always 

use more hole sponsors. Consider sponsoring a hole 

for your business or in memory of a loved one. If you 

know of a company that would like to be a hole 

sponsor, please let Ron Schwane know. Sponsorships  

are Bronze ($125), Silver ($250), Gold ($500), and 

Platinum ($1,000). We are always looking for 

donated contributions such as local gift cards and 

golf-related items for the raffle. Contact Ron if you’d 

like to help out. His number is (636) 795-4559 and 

his email is rschwane1@charter.net. 

For members who plan to work the event, we will 

meet at the hall on Thursday night, August 12th at 

6:30 p.m. We will meet at the hall Friday morning at 

7 a.m. to load up the remaining items. We need help 

Friday at 8:30 p.m. at the hall to unload items from 

the tournament. 

 

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardiner (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Jeanette Koechner-Thomas      

(636) 240-9331 

Tom Zangriles (314) 920-0321 

Note from Jeanette 

Ladies, I hope you are planning on 

attending the Knights of Columbus 

100th Anniversary celebration on 

Saturday, August 14th. Please see 

the details for reserving your spot 

on the following page. 

There will be a presentation of the first annual 

Outstanding Ladies Auxiliary Member of the Year at 

the anniversary event. Our selection will also be 

entered in the state competition for Outstanding 

Auxiliary Member. Make plans to attend the 100th 

Anniversary event. Plans are being made for our 

upcoming fashion show November 4th. I have heard 

many people express interest in attending, so let’s 

make this event our biggest and best ever! Tickets 

will be $30.  

Our next meeting will be August 19th at 7 p.m. Hope 

to see you at the next meeting! 

All Members: Worker 

Lists Changing  

In the coming months, the council will be re-aligning what 

was previously called the “Fish Fry Worker List”. 

 We will be forming a new “General Worker List” which 

will consist of 4-5 groups of men who will be called on a 

rotating basis to work upcoming events. 

 It’s going to take a few months to compile this list, but 

keep your eyes open for the upcoming list. 

mailto:rschwane1@charter.net


        KNIGHTLY NEWS             
VOLUME 59, Issue 6                     COUNCIL 2269                                             JULY 2021 

 

Knights of Columbus 100th 

Anniversary Set for August 14th 

The event will begin with 5 p.m. 

mass celebrated by Archbishop 

Mitchell Rozanski at 

Assumption Parish. We are 

asking anyone who is planning 

on attending the mass to meet in 

the narthex 15 minutes before 

mass so we can process in 

together. We will have seating reserved. 

After mass, the council will host a dinner to celebrate 

the anniversary. Tickets are $25 a person or $50 a 

couple. The menu includes: brisket, chicken breast 

with creamy mushroom gravy, glazed carrots, new 

potatoes, salad, rolls, and dessert. Draft beer, wine, 

and soda are included with your dinner ticket. Cash 

bar will also be available. The dress code for the 

evening will be business casual. Members of the 4th 

Degree are invited to wear their tuxedo and social 

baldric. 

You will need to RSVP for this event. Please contact 

Todd Kirchoff at (636) 262 4925. You can call or text 

Todd at this number to reserve your spot or email 

kirch1029@gmail.com.  You can mail checks 

payable to Knights of Columbus to: 702 Darby Drive, 

O’Fallon, MO 63366. You can pay online at this link. 

Click here for Online Tickets. The link will show 
Missouri Knights of Columbus Bowling Tournament 

at the top. 

During the course of the dinner, we will be 

celebrating our 100th Anniversary as well as making 

several awards. These awards include: Knight of the 

Year, Outstanding Ladies Auxiliary Member of the 

Year, and the presentation of honorary life Knights of 

Columbus membership cards. Make sure you reserve 

your spot and contact Todd today! We’d like to have 

an impressive crowd gathered for the dinner. 

Archbishop Rozanski will be at the head table, along 

with the Missouri State Deputy, and several other 

Missouri State Knights of Columbus officials. 

RSVP is required by August 6th. 

 

Queen of Hearts  

We are currently in Round 7 with 

the jackpot at $6,000 and rising 

each week. Please help spread the 

word about the Queen of Hearts or 

consider coming out every Tuesday 

at 7 p.m. to support the event. Thanks to all the Brother 

Knights that continue to work the event on Tuesday nights. 

Knights Night at 

the Hoots Game 

August 4th 

Come join us for a fun-filled evening of minor league 

baseball with the O’Fallon Hoots at CarShield 

Field.  The Knights of Columbus Patriot Day Run is 

having a special fundraising night at the game on 

Wednesday August 4, 2021.  Tickets are $9 each, 

with $4 coming back to the run for distribution to 

USO Missouri and Backstoppers.  Gates open at 5:35 

p.m. and the first pitch is at 6:35 p.m. Tickets can be 

ordered at the link shown here: 

https://dc6.glitnirticketing.com/dcticket/web/logi
ngroup1.php, or by calling the tickets office at 636-
741-4003.  Use code KOC21 when ordering. 

Council Prayer List  

We will be saying the 

rosary at 6:15 p.m. in the 

chapel on August 19th. 

Please contact Tom Zangriles with the name(s) of 

people who you would like to be on the Council 

Prayer List. You can call or text Tom at (314) 920-

0321, or email him at knightgtzangriles@gmail.com.  

If you have someone on the list, you will need to 

contact Tom each month if you want to keep that 

person on the list.  

  

 

mailto:kirch1029@gmail.com
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/VSWGRC3JP4HCM/checkout/2WXFAGLHCTHFVWJXDYJF6K22
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Anyone Can Rent The Hall!  

Anyone interested in renting the hall should contact Bryan 

Eisenbath or Gerry Prinster. We are encouraging our 

members to promote hall rental to their friends, family, 

and co-workers.  

The Knights no longer require renters to be members of a 

Knights of Columbus council. Please contact Bryan 

Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or beisenbath@gmail.com. 

You can also contact Gerry Prinster at (636) 577-5548 or 

gerryprinster@gmail.com for more information.  

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be purchased 

through the bar.  

Upper Hall Rentals  

Without a Caterer Rental of the upper hall is $550 with 

a $200 deposit. The upper hall can seat 240 people. You 

cannot use the kitchen but you can bring in roasters.  

Club Room Rentals  

The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial Club 

Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 deposit. 

Room seats up to 110 people. There is a kitchen and 

refrigerator available and included with lower hall rental. 

 

KC Hall Needs Bartenders! 

We need more volunteers to take the bartender 

training! Here is the 

link:  https://pip.missouri.edu/SMART/   

The training class is free and available through the 

link above, but we need for you 

to take the class to be able to 

bartend.  

 

 

 

 

  

July 2021 Charity Committee 

Disbursements 

The charity committee gave the following donations 

at the July meeting. 

Assumption School Golf Tournament Eagle 

Sponsor 

$250 

Saint Dominic Crusader Golf Classic Hole 

Sponsor 

$125 

Saints Joachim and Anne Care Service Hole 

Sponsor 

$200 

Saint Paul Knights of Columbus Hole Sponsor 

$200 

Knights of Columbus Patriot Day Run 

$250 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: Page 3 is only available in the newsletter’s 

email distribution. 

https://pip.missouri.edu/SMART/

